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Notes From Mrs. Walter 
  

This year is flying by! I 
am so pleased with the 
students and how hard 

they have worked this year. I know they 
will continue to finish out the year 
strong. 
 
Students in grades 3rd -6th participated in 
NSCAS testing this week.  Everyone 
worked hard and did their best on the 
tests.  Way to go Bennet students! We 
will receive results in the fall from the 
Nebraska Department of Education. 
 

You may want to encourage your child to 
look through the lost and found or come 
up yourself; we have everything from 
coats, water bottles, and lunch boxes!  
Also, please check the front entry for 
snow boots. We have a lot of unclaimed 
snow boots. 
 

Thank you for your continued support!  
Mrs. Walter  
  

**If students arrive to school before 
7:50 AM, they need to use the Before 
School REC Program.  Reminder the 
circle drive is not to be used for pick up 
and drop off from 7:30-8:30 and 3:00-
4:15.  

There will be NO school on 
Friday, April 19th and Monday 

April 22nd for Easter Break. 
There is an early dismissal on 

Thursday, April 18th at 1:10 PM 
and NO afterschool REC. 

 

 
Summer Enrichment 

 

We will be accepting Summer 
Enrichment forms through April 24th.  
Please contact the office or your child’s 
teacher if you need a new form.  
 
 

Spring Concert 

The 4th-6th grade Spring Concert 

will be Monday, April 29th, at 

6:30 PM. The concert will be at 

Palmyra High School.  

We will practice the morning of Monday, April 
29th as well. Band students will need to bring 
their instruments and music. 4th grade will 
need to bring their recorders and folders. 
Students will meet at Bennet as usual, then 
buses will shuttle them to Palmyra and back for 
the rehearsal. It should be a great concert!  See 
you there! 
 

Mrs. McCreight and Mrs. Murphy-Robb 
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6th Grade Visit to Palmyra 
6th Grade parents please mark your calendars 

for Wednesday, May 1st at 5 PM. You and your 

child are invited to attend a campus visit 

at Palmyra Junior/Senior High. Members of the 

Junior/Senior High student body will be 

available to lead tours and answer questions. 

 
 

Bennet Easter Egg Hunt 
 

The Bennet Builders are sponsoring 

the annual Easter Egg Hunt 

on Saturday, April 13th at the 

Bennet Park.  The Easter Egg hunt 

begins at 1:00 PM.  There will be a lot of eggs to 

find, prizes to be won, and a visit from the 

Easter Bunny.  All children preschool through 

4th grade are welcome.  Please bring a basket 

or bag and meet at the gazebo at 1:00 PM. 

 

 

Bennet Boosters 

Thank you for a successful 
Flower Sale. Proceeds 
from the sales will benefit 

Bennet students. All flowers may be 
picked up on Friday, May 10th from     
1:00 PM- 7:00 PM at the Bennet Legion 
Hall. 

There will not be a May Booster 
Meeting-we will meet again in August. 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events   
April 

-18th Early Dismissal (NO REC) 

-19th-22nd No School (Easter Break) 

 

May 

-10th Un-track Day 

-14th Awards and 6th Grade Graduation 

2:00 PM 

-15 A.R. Awards and last day for Bennet 

 

 

KDG Science Fun! 

 

 

*There will be an early 
dismissal on Thursday, April 
18th at 1:10 for Bennet 
Elementary. 


